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August 15, 2018

Mr. Sananda Baz

Budget Director, County
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa

Mayor, County of Maui
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Michael White, Chair

and Members of the Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair White and Members:
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^PROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL

Mayor Date

SUBJECT: GRANT REVENUE - DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND HUMAN

CONCERNS - HUMAN CONCERNS PROGRAM - PRIVATE

DONATIONS

In accordance with Ordinance 4861, Bill No. 57 (2018), Fiscal Year 2019 Budget, we are
hereby transmitting to you a copy of the contribution letter from Matson, Inc. for the program listed
above in the amount of $1,000.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me at Ext. 7805.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM R. SPENCE

Director of Housing and Human Concerns

Attachment

xc: Mark R. Walker, Director of Finance

Accounts Division, Dept. of Finance

COUNTY COMMUNIGATION NO. 5Q&
TO SUPPORT AND PMPOWPR OUR COMMUNITY TO REACH ITS FULLEST POTENTIAL

FOR PERSONAL WELL-BEING AND SELF-RFLIANCE



Matson.
1411 Sand Island Parkway
Honolulu. HI 96819

WAw. matson. com

Tel 808.848.1211

August 3,2018

Ms. Kathy Mayo
Nutrition Program Director
Maui County Nutrition Program (Kaunoa Senior Services Nutrition Program)
401 Alakapa Place
Paia, Hawaii 96779

Dear Ms. Mayo:

Since our founding in 1882, Matson has continually invested in our shipping
capabilities and supported the needs of the communities we serve—and in which our
employees live and work. In Hawaii, we have appreciated the opportunity to cultivate
long-term relationships with the charities that strengthen our state's future, including
yours.

We reviewed the request recently submitted by Maui County Nutrition Program
(Kaunoa Senior Services Nutrition Program) and are happy to be a contributor to your
broad fundraising effort in 2018 support for your meal programs. Enclosed is our
donation check in the amount of $1,000.00. At your convenience, please send a letter
acknowledging acceptance of this charitable funding to giving@matson.com. And, if we
may provide a logo for recognition purposes, please contact Corinne Uyeno
cuveno@.matson.CQm.

Mahalo for your leadership of Maui County Nutrition Program (Kaunoa Senior
Services Nutrition Program). We extend our best wishes for your fundraising success in
order to continue your services to the community.

Sincerely,

Gary Y. Nakamatsu
Chair, Pacific Committee, Matson Giving
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Enclosure: ck# 6039249
Cc: Vic S. Angoco, Jr., Senior Vice President - Pacific

Ku'uhaku Park, Vice President, Government & Community Relations
Len Isotoff, Vice President, Sales — Hawaii


